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This miscellaneous report responds to a letter from the Federal Election Commission (FEC), dated June 19, 2012, asking
the Committee to provide clarifying information as to why a contribution disclosed in an amended March monthly report
filed on April 18, 2012 was not disclosed in the original filing made on March 15, 2012.  As explained in a discussion
with the Committees Reports Analyst, the failure to include the contribution in the Committees original report is
attributable to a clerical error.   The Committee discovered the omission in the course of preparing the following
months report and immediately filed an amended report to disclose the contribution.  The Committee has tightened its
procedures to prevent similar problems from occurring in the future.
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